
Local Notice of Filing 

On February 3, Bunyard Broadcasting, licensee of KILX, an FM station on 105.3 MHz, at De Queen, 

Arkansas, filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission to operate KILX on 105.5 

MHz, at Lockesburg, Arkansas. Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain 

information about how to file comments and petitions on the application can review the application 

https://www.thegoodpathradio.com/fcc-applications.html#

Instructions for Posting 

An applicant for an FCC authorization that requires local notice of filing must post the notice on a 

publicly-accessible website. For an existing station, it is likely to be the station's own website. For new 

applications for new stations, the applicant must post the notice on some other "publicly-accessible 

website," which is defined as an internet website (a) that is accessible to members of the public without 

registration or payment requirements, or any other requirement that the user provide information or 

respond to a survey or questionnaire in exchange for being able to access information on the website, 

and (b) that is locally targeted to the area served by the station. As examples, the Commission suggests a 

local government website, local community bulletin board website, or state broadcasters' association 

website. 

The Commission has said that to the extent a station lacking an affiliated website is able to document its 

inability to publish its information on a locally targeted, publicly available website, it may submit a 

waiver request to use an alternative means of providing local public notice. 

The notice must be posted within five days after the FCC gives public notice of the acceptance for filing 

of the application, and must remain posted for 30 days. 




